

Dear Second Graders and Parents,

Hello, my name is Mrs. Puzio and I am so excited to be your teacher at Oxhead Road Elementary School this year! I hope you all had a wonderful summer and I am looking forward to an exciting and productive school year! We will have many opportunities for great accomplishments and success throughout the year!

Important information:

- A snack time will be reserved each day. Please send a nutritious snack!
 Nutritious snacks are better fuel for learning.
- If your child will be buying lunch, and you do not pre-pay for lunch, please make sure their money comes to school in an envelope or baggie, labeled with their name.
- Absence notes must accompany your child upon his/her return to school with the reason for the absence stated.
- Please make sure all supplies are labeled before they are brought to school.
- I am looking forward to a fabulous year!

I am looking forward to having your child in my class and am very excited about the upcoming school year!

Sincerely, Mrs. Puzio Room # 105